
 
 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Reference No. 2020-SAO-002 

Town of Inuvik Audit Services 2020 - 2022 
 
The Town of Inuvik is seeking service providers qualified to provide audit services for the 
2020, 2021 and 2022 fiscal years. 
 
Proposal Packages may be obtained by emailing:     sao@inuvik.ca 
 
Proposal Closing Date:  September 18, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. local time  
 
Inquiries should be directed to: 
Grant Hood, Senior Administrative Officer 
Town of Inuvik 
P.O. Box 1160, 2 Firth Street 
Inuvik  NT   X0E 0T0 
Phone: 867.777.8608 
Fax: 867.777.8601 
E-mail: sao@inuvik.ca 
 


